
 

 

 

Below are some key dates for this half term and some extra information. We 

will send out more detailed information and regular reminder messages on 

Arbor. 

  

6th December – Non-uniform day, donations of a bottle or chocolate for our 

Christmas Tombola.  

 

18th December – Santa’s Grotto in school.  

All children will spend the afternoon taking part in class Christmas crafts.  

Children are invited to wear their Christmas jumpers. 

Christmas Tombola at 3.10pm, please enter via the School Office. 

 

19th December – Year 3 visit to Bradford Playhouse to watch this year’s pantomime. 

More information will follow.  

 

20th December – Christmas Dinner Day.  

Class Christmas parties, children are welcome to wear party clothes.  
 

6th January 2025 – School reopens. 

 

 

Carol Concerts and Nativities 

9th December am – Nursery Nativity 9.15am Parents are welcome to come to school 

from 8.45am for hot drinks and mince pies.  

9th December pm – Reception Nativity 2pm. Parents are welcome to come to school 

from 1.30pm for hot drinks and mince pies. 

10th December am – Reception Nativity 9.15am Parents are welcome to come to 

school from 8.45am for hot drinks and mince pies.  

10th December pm – Nursery Nativity 2pm. Parents are welcome to come to school 

from 1.30pm for hot drinks and mince pies. 

11th December – Years 3 and 4 Carol Concert which parents/carers are welcome to 

come and watch. This will start at 2pm.  

12th December – Years 1 and 2 Carol Concert which parents/carers are welcome to 

come and watch. This will start at 2pm. 

13th December – Years 5 and 6 Carol Concert which parents/carers are welcome to 

come and watch. This will start at 2pm. 
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